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July 29, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Newport Television, LLC (dba as KMTR-TV) has reviewed the proposal of Oregon
Public Broadcasting for digital displacement of K17AA to operate on Ch23. The
additional interference predicted to KMCB is minimal, and given that K17AA and
KMCB will operate from the same tower site and with the same directional pattern, we
do not expect any actual interference to occur. We therefore consent to grant the K17AA
application.

If any technical issue affecting the KMCB broadcast signal develops during this process
Oregon Public Broadcasting agrees to work diligently with KMTR-TV to resolve the
issue.

Sincerely, MLQ
gﬂéhﬁ- A

Cambra Ward
Vice President and General Manager
KMTR-TV and Eugene’s CW
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